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The Regional Institute of English, South India, Bengaluru has been publishing ‘The
English Classroom’, a bi-annual journal (ISSN 2250-2831) for more than 20 years now. We
have published scholarly articles on a range of topics in English Language Teaching over the

years.

Majority of the subscribers to our journal include practicing teachers, teacher
educators and research scholars. The journal has helped us in reaching out to them,
disseminating knowledge in the field and impacting their classroom practices and

professional learning.

In this regard, articles are invited on any area of interest in ELT to our next issue,
Volume, 26 No. 2 to be published in December 2024. Kindly send your articles to
riesi.bangalore@gmail.com by August 14™ 2024.
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